
O-AGC LUNSA Update  

Since November 19, LUNSA has continued hosting bi-weekly volleyball games on 

Saturday in the Bora Laskin gym and serving bannock on Thursdays to students and 

faculty out of our office.  

We hosted a Christmas movie night with treats on the evening of December 7th 

providing treats and popcorn to students that brought their families. We had a 

turnout of about thirty people.  

The LUNSA Powwow Committee have been working diligently on completing work 

orders necessary for this years Powwow, the sponsorship letters have been sent out 

to various organizers, and we have graciously received $15,000 from Aboriginal 

Initiatives. This years’ theme is “Celebrating Twenty-five Years.” Lakehead’s 

photographer, Peter Puna, only has more recent digital photographs of the 

powwow, which are more easily obtained. We will be reaching out to the community 

for photographs from over the years, which we would like to blow up to 8’ by 10’ 

photographs and display them in one area of the gym. We would ideally like to have 

one or two photos by selection from 1988, the first powwow held in the Agora. 

Please contact lunsa@lakeheadu.ca or (807) 346-7713 if you have photographs or 

can connect us with someone that can help in this area.  


